
 

 
 

18th July 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Re: School Footwear for September 

We would like to extend our sincere thanks to those of you who have contacted us regarding 
appropriate school footwear for September. Your support and proactive communication are very 
much appreciated, and it has been encouraging to see so many families seeking clarification before 
purchasing shoes. 

As we prepare for the new academic year, we are grateful for your continued cooperation in ensuring 
that all students adhere to our updated uniform expectations, including the requirement for formal 
school shoes. 

Examples of Acceptable School Shoes 

To support families in making appropriate choices, we have attached a selection of additional 
examples of acceptable shoes in a range of styles and price brackets. This list is not exhaustive, and 
we continue to encourage you to contact us if you are unsure whether a particular pair is suitable. 

Please note that all footwear should be plain black, polishable leather or leather-style, with no 
visible logos, coloured stitching, or decorative features. Trainers, canvas shoes, or branded sports 
footwear are not considered appropriate. 

If you have any concerns or queries, please don’t hesitate to get in touch. Once again, thank you for 
your support in maintaining high standards for all our students. 

Yours sincerely, 
 

      

Karl Musson      Fran Hirst 

Head of School      Deputy Headteacher 
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